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PUC. is the letter No.Sett/181/2001/15 dated 7"
January, 2002 of Assistant Commissioner, Settlement, District
Administration, Port Blair. He has enclosed the copy of
message from the Surveyor and Draftsman, camp at
Billiground, Middle Andaman.,

It has been reported that the staff of the AAJVS are not
cooperative with the survey team engaged in demarcation of the
Jarawa territory in Middle Andaman Island. The demarcation
work of the Jarawa area is being done under the leadership of
District Administration in pursuance of the order of the Hon’ble
High Court of Calcutta.

As such, directions / instructions be issued to the field
official concerned to associate properly with the survey team in
Middle Andaman Island so that the work could be completed as
per the directions of the Hon’ble High Court.

Copy of this note alongwith copy of the P.U.C be sent to
Executive Secretary, AAJVS (AAJVS) for necessary action.

Copy of this note also be sent to Assistant Commissioner,
Settlement for information. .
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(S.A Awaradi)
Director (TW)

16.1.2002
(Comp: File No.: T2-2141)
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